
TO: Board of Trustees

FROM: Wendell Sollis, M.Ed., Superintendent

SUBJECT: Recommendations for District Expulsion Hearing Officer and
District Hearing Officer for Long Term AEP Placement Appeals (BG-L&M)

DATE: August 17, 2004

The following recommendations are for review and approval by the Superintendent and Board of 
Trustees:

• Robert Hand - District Expulsion Hearing Officer
• Albert Valencia - District Hearing Officer for Long Term AEP Placement Appeals

***************************************

Respectfully submitted,

Wendell Sollis, M.Ed. Raymond Starnes,
Interim Superintendent Assistant Superintendent for 

Staff Operations


